San Diego County
SHERIFF’'S DEPARTMENT

NEWS RELEASE INFORMATION SHEET

Subject: Train vs. Pedestrian
Date of Release: 04/18/2019

Time of Release: 1945

Media Contact: Sergeant Jason King
Email Address of Contact: jason.king@sdsheriff.org
Telephone Number of Contact: 760-966-3500

Provider of Information (if different):  Deputy Tyler Eikermann

SYNOPSIS:

On 04/18/2019, at approximately 1552 hours, Northbound Amtrak A583 struck a pedestrian in the grade crossing
intersection of Wisconsin Avenue, in the city of Oceanside. The pedestrian was standing in the middle of the intersection
even though the grade crossing warning devices were activated. As the train approached the intersection, the engineer
observed the pedestrian in the middle of the intersection. The engineer sounded his horn multiple times warning the
pedestrian of the oncoming train. The pedestrian made no attempt to walk away from the tracks. The engineer activated
the train's emergency braking system but the train was unable to stop before striking the pedestrian. The pedestrian was
pronounced deceased at the scene.

For further information contact Sergeant Jason King at the North Coastal Sheriff's Station, (760)966-3500.

Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous. You can also download the P3
anonymous tip app. You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information that leads to an arrest.

Media Relations — (858) 974-2259

Watch Commander — (858) 565-5555
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